The

February 14, 2012
Johnson
Foundation

AT WINGSPREAD

To Whom it may Concern:

The Johnson Foundation has been using Affordable Tree Care
exclusively for all our tree trimming, felling and arboring for the past 2
five years. We have found their work to be of excellent quality and the /
on-site crews are always professional and practice strict safety /
practices. | have never seen any crew member without their hard hat /
or body protection when it was required while performing their tasks. /
We find that to be an important aspect of the contractors we hire. /
/

The crews also take every precaution to protect the surrounding turf

and landscape around the work area and provide a thorough and
complete cleanup when done. The Johnson Foundation would
recommend Affordable Tree Care to any organization looking for a [
professional arborist who will give you a quality job at a reasonable /

price.
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